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From:
Sent: Sunday, 15 October 2023 5:41 PM
To: NRC
Subject: Feral animals in Kosciuszko National Park

To Whom it may concern 
 
I am concerned about the current management plans for feral animals in the Snowy Mountains. 
 
I believe we need to be more aggressive in our management to keep hard hoofed animals away from our fragile 
environment. The Australian soils and plants have not been adapted to hard hoofed animals. The presence of deer, 
horses and rabbits in this area in par cular, is causing significant damage to our water, small plants that hold water 
and soil structure.  
 
We need to go beyond the feel good history of the Man From Snowy River poem and film and both look at the 
damage we see and to listen to the environmental and science experts.  
 
It should not ma er who owns the land, the problem goes beyond our land boundaries.  
 
Please be bold in ge ng rid of feral animals in the Snowies. 
 
Regards 
 
Ann Potter 




